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BY E-MAIL 

 
November 9, 2018 
 
 
Mr. John Stephenson 
President & CEO 
Peterborough Distribution Inc. 
jstephenson@peterboroughutilities.ca 
 
Ms. Sandra Clancy 
Chief Administrative Officer 
City of Peterborough 
SClancy@peterborough.ca  
 
Mr. J. Mark Rodger 
Incorporated Partner 
Borden Ladner Gervais LLP 
mrodger@blg.com

Ms. Linda Gibbons 
Senior Regulatory Coordinator 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
regulatory@HydroOne.com 
 
Mr. Richard King 
Partner 
Osler, Hoskin & Harcourt LLP 
rking@osler.com 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Applicants: 
 
 
Re:     Application under sections 86(1)(c), 86(1)(a), 78, 18, 77(5), and 74 of the 

Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 for the relief necessary to effect Hydro One 
Networks Inc. and 1937680 Ontario Inc.’s purchase and consolidation of 
Peterborough Distribution Inc.’s distribution assets and other related 
approvals.    

 
OEB File Number: EB-2018-0242 

 
Further to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) acknowledgment letter dated October 16, 
2018, and to your amended application dated November 1, 2018, the OEB has 
completed its preliminary review of your application and will now commence the 
processing of your application. The next steps will be communicated in due course. 
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Please direct any questions relating to this application to Andrew Pietrewicz, Project 
Advisor at 416-440-7642 or e-mail, Andrew.Pietrewicz@oeb.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Rudra Mukherji 
Acting Manager, Registrar 
 

mailto:Andrew.Pietrewicz@oeb.ca

